
FYI 

From: Ocean Munds-Dry [mailto:Omundsdry@hollandhart.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2008 4:55 PM 
To: Warnell, Terry G, EMNRD 
Subject: RE: Cases No. 13940 

Hi Terry: 

Yates does not want to dismiss until it has confirmed that the well site has been reclaimed or in other 
words, that all OCD rules have been complied with for this well. I believe Jim Bruce, attorney for Pride will 
be there tomorrow and it might be worth having a small on the record discussion about this case. I had 
hoped to send you a dismissal letter today but this case has a long history and we are trying to make sure 
this matter is resolved once and for all. 

Thanks, 
Ocean 

From: Warnell, Terry G, EMNRD [mailto:TerryG.Warnell@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2008 3:52 PM 
To: Ocean Munds-Dry 
Subject: RE: Cases No. 13940 
Importance: High 

Hi Ocean: 

Yesterday we talked about Yates Petroleum case No. 13940 
Will it be dismissed? 

Thanks, 
Terry 
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